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Dear Members of the City Council,
 
I have just submitted my application for the vacant position in the planning 
commission and wanted to take this opportunity to introduce myself.
 
My name is Peter Strzebniok, I am a practicing architect and live with my wife 
and our 8 year old daughter on Prospect Street in the west part of town. We 
moved to Petaluma 4 years ago, attracted by the charm of downtown, its 
surrounding neighborhoods and the beautiful nature around town.
 
As an architect, I deeply care for the environment my family and I live in and 
would be honored to contribute my expertise and experience to the future 
development of Petaluma by serving on the planning commission.
 
I hope that my application answers most of your questions but please don’t 
hesitate to reach out if you have any additional queries.
 
Thank you for your time and consideration.
 
With best wishes,

Peter Strzebniok
Principal

www.nottoscale.com
 




